
 

Newsletter 

Term 5: April 2022 

Our Christian value this term is: Friendship 

  



 

AWARDS 

Certificates for all our stars and some rosettes to celebrate a wonderful showjumping weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORSHIP 

What a fantastic celebration worship. One of our youngest opened worship with such lovely 

confidence. 

 

 

  



 

UP AND UNDER SPORTS 

Disco dancing in PE! Miss Law had to join in, it 

was brilliant fun. You should be dancing, yeah! 

 

And from disco dancing to practicing some great 

cricket skills!! All ready to field the ball! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDS WITH BRICKS (LEGO CLUB) 

We have enjoyed more fanastic builds this term in Lego club, from ducks to puffer fish!! 

 

 

 

 

  



 

APRIL FOOLS 

Help! There was a leak reported in the boys toilets!  

You have to love an April Fool! Well done!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER PARADE 

The Easter bunny came to school before the Easter break! The children made wonderful 

bonnets - we had a parade and got to take home some tasty Easter eggs. Thank you NCSA. 

 

  



 

WREN CLASS 

Science 

Wren class have 

been looking at ice. 

Icebergs are 

common in the polar 

regions; we wanted 

to see how they 

float and how ice 

melts. 

 

Forest School 

Spring forest school: some lovely pinch, flower book marks. It is great to see the bluebells and 

cowslips in our wild flower area. The bees love them. 

 

The children also enjoyed a scavenger hunt! Lots of colourful blossom and mini beasts to be 

found. 


